
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 18, 2018 

 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

 
Re:  Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri"), File No. GR-2019-0077 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Accompanying this letter for filing via the Commission’s Electronic Filing and Information System ("EFIS") 
are tariff sheets that will implement an Interim Rate Reduction and are consistent with the tariff sheets 
submitted as Attachment A to the Stipulation and Agreement filed by Ameren Missouri and Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission on December 14, 2018.  Ameren Missouri is also concurrently filing 
its Motion For Expedited Treatment of Tariff Sheets.     
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri are transmitted 
to you for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 2, Schedule of Rates for Gas Service: 
 

Filed  Cancelling 

Original Sheet No. 5.2  -  

2nd Revised Sheet No. 6.1   1st Revised Sheet No. 6.1 

Original Sheet No. 9.2   - 

Original Sheet No. 16.9       -   

 
The above-listed tariff sheets bear an issue date of December 18, 2018, and an effective date of 
January 17, 2019. However, if Ameren Missouri's Motion For Expedited Treatment of Tariff Sheets is 
granted, the effective date will need to be changed to January 2, 2019.     
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Jermaine Grubbs 

 

Jermaine Grubbs 
Corporate Counsel 

 
cc:  Missouri Public Service Commission General Counsel 

Office of the Public Counsel  

 

 


